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Dear Families,

As we approach Christmas I would like to share with you our plans over the next few weeks.

Christmas performances

Our Nursery/Reception Xmas performances will be taking place on Thursday 12th December at 10.30am and 2.00pm.  Our 

children have been practising hard to make sure it’s a really special performance for everyone.  We look forward to welcoming

our parents to watch and celebrate with us! 

Christmas Dinner

The Infants will have their Christmas meal on Wednesday 18th December and the Juniors on Thursday 19th December. The 

children may wear their Christmas jumpers if they so choose to do so on this day for their Christmas meal, if not then normal 

school uniform. 

Christmas Cards

Some children have asked to bring in Christmas cards this year. They may do so but please make sure first names/ last names 

and the class are clearly written on the front of the envelope to avoid confusion.

Pantomime Visits

Our KS2 children will be going to Derby Arena on Friday 13th to watch the pantomime ‘Cinderella’ returning to school for 

approximately 4.30pm (traffic permitting).  All children will come into school to collect their things on their return, all parents will be 

able to collect their child from the school hall.  Our Reception and KS1 children will be visiting the Brewhouse on Tuesday 17th

December to watch ‘ The night before the night before Christmas’ and will return to school in time to be collected from the 

playground as usual.  All the children (and staff) are really excited to see the performances! 
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Admissions
If you have a child that will be starting in Reception in September 2025 please complete the online 
application by 15th January 2025. if you need any help or support with this please contact the office who 
will be happy to assist you.

Christmas decorations
All of our classes have been making their own Christmas decorations ready to add some festive cheer to 
our school ready for our Xmas Fayre today, Monday 16th December (2.15pm start).  

Christmas Bauble competition

Kindest regards,

Mr Archer.

This half term Arts council have run a Christmas bauble competition in school. To celebrate Christmas within our community the 

Arts Council went to Elim Church to decorate the tree with all the bauble entries. It was tough choosing 3 winners from all of the 

amazing baubles made! The tree looks amazing and is up in the entry way at Elim Church. Please take some time to have a look at 

the wonderful work the children have been doing to help our community celebrate!



N6 Class assembly
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In N6, we had our class assembly to share our learning with our parents. We talked about everything 
we were learning about last half term: English, maths and more. For maths, we demonstrated long 
division. In history, we learnt about Ancient Greece and we re-enacted the story of ‘Theseus and the 
Minotaur’. We enjoyed singing a song called, ‘Refuge’ which we learnt in our Music lessons. We really 
enjoyed showing our Greek pottery art work and explaining how we did it.  We were a bit nervous 
and excited all at the same time, but we really enjoyed it in the end!" Nancy, Eleanor



Carol Concert
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On Sunday 8th December our school choir were invited along to Burton Town Hall to take part in the 

Mayors Christmas Concert alongside a number of other local schools. In front of parents, families and 

local councillors, the children performed 2 Christmas songs on the stage and sang them beautifully.  A 

wonderful festive afternoon was had by all! 

‘It was really fun! I really enjoyed challenging myself to sing in front of an audience!’- Milana

‘It was great to get to go to the concert this year and all my hard work in practising paid off!’- Ava
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Click Here

file://CCB-SR-001/StaffShare/Safeguarding/Parents advice/safety-over-the-festive-season.pdf
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School finishes on Friday  December 20th 2024 and we look 
forward to seeing you all safe and well back in the New Year on 
Monday 6th January 2025..

Finally we wish you all a very 

‘Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year!’

From all at Christ Church


